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                         August 5, 2025 

 

Rachel Toker, Grant Administrator 

Utah Division of Outdoor Recreation 

1594 West North Temple, Suite 100 

Salt Lake City, Utah  84116 

 

Re:  SPEAR/San Juan ATV Safari Grant Application 

 

Dear Ms. Toker: 

We support the SPEAR/San Juan ATV Safari OHV Recreation Grant Application recently 

submitted for funds to be used on OHV trails in San Juan County. These organizations have 

worked closely with San Juan County over the years to provide, maintain, improve, and promote 

OHV riding opportunities enjoyed by residents and visitors. 

 

The grant proposal would allow for continued volunteer maintenance and improvement of trails, 

installation of trail markers and kiosks and information and education displays at kiosks. San 

Juan County will continue to support these organizations in their efforts with local land 

management agencies and continue our maintenance of OHV trails with County equipment. 

 

We hope your office will be able to approve this grant request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Silvia Stubbs 

Commission Chair 

 

cc:  SPEAR 

       Josh Nielson 


